
 
 
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 26, 2024 

NOTICE  
Service Connection Policy and Fees 

 
 

The Council of Wellington North has adopted the Service Connection Policy and fees at the July 
22, 2024, Council Meeting.  The approved CLI ECA application fees are to be applied 
immediately to all development requiring municipal servicing.  The application fees are subject 
to Township’s most recent Fees and Charges by-law. 

Information regarding the Service Connection Policy and fess are posted on the Township’s 
website under Government / Policy & Procedures: 

https://www.wellington-north.com/government/policy-procedures  
 
 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Senior Project Manager 
T. 519.848.3620 ext. 4629 
E. tstevenson@wellington-north.com 


